
Docket No. 50-397

Washington Public Power Supply System
P. 0. Box 968
3000 George Washington Way
Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr. G. C. Sorensen
Manager, Regulatory Programs

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of January 4, 1991, in response to our Mai'ntenance
Team Inspection Report No. 50-397/90-05, dated August 9, 1990. We acknowledge
the initiatives you have taken to improve your performance in the areas which
we brought to your attention. The effectiveness of your initiatives will be
examined during a future inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

R. P. Ziranerman, Director
Division of Reactor Safety and

Projects

bcc w/copy of letter 1/4/91:
docket file
State of Washington
A. Johnson
G. Cook
B. Faulkenberry
J. Martin ,

Resident Inspector.
Project Inspector
J. Zollicoffer
M. Smith
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